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Dear Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee, 

 

Please support Senate Bill 1153. 

 

Protections for fish and wildlife as well as water quality is critical. Please close this 

loophole that allows the Oregon Water Resources Department to approve 

applications for water right transfers without adequately considering what 

consequences there will be for fish, wildlife and water quality. 

 

I urge you to support SB 1153. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


